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17th January 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,
Year 5 visit to Newhaven Fort Tuesday 10th March 2020
As part of our learning in History in the Spring term, Year 5 will visit Newhaven Fort on Tuesday 10th March 2020.  The day will include a tour of the fort and Home Front workshops.
We shall depart from Southway promptly at 9.00am and return by approximately 3.15pm. However, as always there is the possibility that traffic conditions may result in unavoidable delay.  Please indicate on the slip below how your child will get home.   

We would encourage all the children to dress in their WW2 outfits with a warm coat on top and they will need to bring a packed lunch with them.   If you have ordered a hot meal for your child on this day, please contact Chartwells direct who will either re-credit your account or change the meal to another date.   If your child has free school meals, then a packed lunch will be provided for them on the day.  Glass bottles and canned drinks are not allowed so drinks should be in plastic or cardboard containers.

You are invited to contribute £13.50 to cover the cost of the coach, entrance fee to Newhaven Fort and the workshops.  Although the contribution is voluntary, we do need to point out that it is probable that the visit could not take place unless all parents, who are able, are willing to contribute.  

We appreciate that some families might find it particularly difficult to contribute all or part of the suggested sum, and if you feel that you are in such a position, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Newbold, Head teacher, in confidence to discuss whether some suitable arrangements can be made to cover the cost of your child’s participation.

Please complete the attached slip and return to the school office via your child’s class teacher by Friday 14th February 2020.
Yours sincerely,
Mrs J. Peiris
 Year Group Leader
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN TO SCHOOL OFFICE BY FRIDAY 14TH FEBRUARY

Y5 VISIT TO NEWHAVEN FORT -   Tuesday, 10th March 2020
I agree to my child ..............................................................  Class ............................  going on the above visit.

· I am willing to make a voluntary contribution and enclose £13.50 (cheques payable to Southway Junior School).

· I have made an on-line payment.

· I am unable to contribute and will be contacting Mr Newbold.

· My child suffers from travel sickness and will require travel sickness medication.

· My child will be collected by …………………………………………………………………………………….

Signed ......................................................................................... (Parent/Carer)      Date ………………………
Learning and achieving together    
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